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Apple Studios statement

Stacey Hardke <staceyhardke@gmail.com> = ST S e
To: Anderson, Jeff Thu 9/8/2022 1:40 PM

Hello,

I’'m writing to reiterate my appreciation of Apple Studios for their consideration of the families residing in
the Culver City Arts District. | would encourage the project to please be mindful in their construction
process, and keep construction congestion away from Washington Blvd.

| would also love to see Apple’s requisite community space also consider live acoustic performance (ie

Shakespeare in the Park/acoustic music performance) to allow for a more versatile usage of the
community space.
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